
Feedback on Pilot's License Training 

Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Training Program Coordinator's Name] 

[Training Program Organization] 

[Organization Address] 

Dear [Training Program Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the recent Pilot's License 

Training Program I attended from [start date] to [end date]. 

Firstly, I appreciate the comprehensive curriculum that covered both theoretical knowledge and 

practical flight skills. The materials provided were of high quality, facilitating effective learning. 

The instructors were knowledgeable and approachable, making the sessions engaging and 

informative. 

One area for improvement would be the scheduling of flight time. I found that having more 

flexible flight hours could accommodate varying student availability, enhancing overall training 

effectiveness. 

Overall, I found the training program invaluable, and I believe it has significantly prepared me 

for my career in aviation. Thank you for a wonderful experience. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


